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                          Report: Theater Club Inaugural Session  

 

 Date:  September 3, 2024   

On September 3, 2024, the Theater Club successfully hosted its 
inaugural session in the college conference hall. The session focused on 
the selection of the new executive committee and discussions about the 
club's upcoming plans. 

 Key Activities of the Session:  

1.  Session Commencement:    

   The session commenced at 2:00 PM. The anchor extended a warm 
welcome to all members and guests, outlining the program and 
providing an overview of the session's objectives. 

2.  Club Operations Overview:    

   In the second segment of the session, Club Chairperson Himani 
Saxena presented a detailed overview of the club's activities and 
achievements over the past year. She highlighted the club’s objectives, 
recent accomplishments, and future plans. 

3.  Special Session:    

   Following this, renowned actor Aryan Azad conducted a special 
session. During this session, he discussed various theater techniques, 
aspects of acting, and the art of stage performance. His insights and 
advice inspired all members and were instrumental in enhancing their 
knowledge. 
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4.  Executive Election:    

   The final segment of the session was dedicated to the election of the 
new executive committee. The following officials were elected: 

   -  Theater Head:  PhulChand Soni   

   -  Star Advisors:  Ayush Bhatt and Harsh Thakur   

   -  Advisors:  Anamika Negi, Rishav Basu, and Ved Priya   

    Congratulations were extended to the new office bearers for their 
roles and responsibilities. They were encouraged to play an active role in 
shaping the direction and strategy of the club. 
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5.  Conclusion:    

   The entire session lasted approximately one hour. At the conclusion, a 
vote of thanks was delivered, expressing gratitude to all members and 
guests present. Plans for the club's upcoming activities and programs 
were also discussed. 

 

The session was conducted smoothly and marked a positive and 
inspiring start for the club's future endeavors. 


